
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

   
 

    
 

            
 

 
  

 
              

          
 

              
         

 
             

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

       
 
 
 

Date: March 21, 2023 

To: Executive Committee 

From: Deputy Mayor McKelvie 

Subject: Transmittal of a Report from the TTC Board: Community Safety & Issues 
Response 

Dear colleagues, 

I am recommending that the Executive Committee add to the agenda the attached transmittal 
from the TTC Board regarding Community Safety Issues and Response. 

This report was unanimously approved by the TTC Board at their meeting on February 28 and 
its transmittal did not meet the Executive Committee agenda closing. 

I am recommending we add this important report as new business to be considered today. 

Sincerely, 

Deputy Mayor McKelvie 

Attachment 1: Community Safety Issues and Response 


